
STATE OF INDIANA 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT (IDEM) 

NPDES PUBLIC NOTICE NO. 20240515-IN0000281-D-EXT 
PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:  JUNE 14, 2024 
RESPONSE DUE DATE: JULY 1, 2024 

 
EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: On May 15, 2024 IDEM published a 
public notice pertaining to a draft NPDES Permit modification for United States Steel 
Corporation - Gary Works, NPDES Permit No. IN0000281, located at One North 
Broadway in Gary, Indiana (LAKE COUNTY) for its discharges to the Calumet River and 
Lake Michigan. The original public notice 20240515-IN0000281-D is posted on IDEM’s 
web site at https://www.in.gov/idem/public-notices/public-notices-northwest-indiana/. 
That notice specified Friday, June 14, 2024 as the closing date for the official public 
notice comment period regarding the draft NPDES permit modification. IDEM is 
extending this comment period and Response Due date until Monday, July 1, 2024. The 
draft NPDES permit and related documents are attached to the original notice document 
that is posted on IDEM’s website. Please refer to the previous notice for details about 
the draft permit and the official requirements for submitting comments to Permit 
Manager: Nikki Gardner, ngardner@idem.in.gov, (317) 232-8707. Please tell others 
whom you think would be interested in this matter. 
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